

17140 S. Avalon Blvd. Carson, CA 90746

310-217-2411 www.westbasin.org

September 27, 2024

Mr. Doug Krauss City of Hermosa Beach 1315 Valley Drive Hermosa Beach, CA 90254

Re: Water Bottle Filling Station Program Sponsorship Award

Dear Doug:

On behalf of West Basin Municipal Water District (West Basin), I am pleased to notify you that your recent application for West Basin's Water Bottle Filling Station Grant Program has been accepted and is eligible for grant funding. In keeping with the intent of the program to promote tap water as a quality source of drinking water, increase awareness of West Basin, encourage water conservation through education, and reduce plastic waste through the use of reusable water bottles, West Basin has approved funding towards the purchase of a new station to be located at South Park. Please find enclosed a check for \$2,000.

Prior to installation of the station, please send a picture of the location "before". Upon installation, please send a high-quality logo to be used for signage at the station. Once the sign is ready, we will send it or installation and contact you to schedule a promotional joint photo opportunity. According to the Program Guidelines, the applicant agrees to complete installation within 60 days from the award date. If the stations are not installed according to the details presented in the applications or no stations are installed, repayment of the funding is required.

Thank you for participating in this Program to provide members of the community with greater access to safe and reliable tap water. If you have any questions, feel free to contact the Program Manager, Tammy Hierlihy at (310) 660-6274 or tammyh@westbasin.org.

Sincerely.

Edward J. Caldwell General Manager

Enclosure